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Bryant, Shellie

From: Penny McKinlay <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: March 24, 2019 5:13 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council
Attachments: letter_of_support_for_ne_swale_mar24_19.docx

Submitted on Sunday, March 24, 2019 - 05:13 
Submitted by anonymous user: 84.98.179.27 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Sunday, March 24, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Penny 
Last Name: McKinlay 
Email:  
Address:  7th Avenue North 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: Legal Protection of Northeast Swale and Small Swale and Withdrawal of Support for Proposed Siting 
of Saskatoon Freeway 
Meeting (if known): City Council Meeting - Regular Business Meeting 
Comments: Please find attached a letter expressing my concern regarding the lack of legal protection for the 
Northeast Swale, the Small Swale, and connecting natural areas such as Peturrson's Ravine. I am particularly 
concerned about the irreparable damage that will be done if the City does not withdraw its support for the 
proposed placement of the Saskatoon Freeway. 
Attachments: 
letter_of_support_for_ne_swale_mar24_19.docx: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/sites/default/files/webform/letter_of_support_for_ne_swale_mar24_19.docx 
 
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/294003 




